
 
 

June 2022 
Vehicle Ordering Update 
Toyota is limiting the number of Camry and Corolla Hybrid orders and has allocated DAS a total of 10 
Camry Hybrids and 10 Corolla Hybrids for the 2023 model year.  These vehicles will be available on a 
first-come-first-served basis.  Orders for Camrys opened June 1 and Corolla orders will open July 1.  
Please review your department’s needs and contact Fleet Services if your department would like to 
reserve any of these vehicles. At this time pricing is not available and there is no estimated delivery date.   
 
Risk Notification Policy 
Please be aware, State drivers must report any potential liability, collision or comprehensive loss which 
occurs while conducting State business to the DAS Fleet Services Risk Manager within 24 hours of the 
occurrence. Failure to do so may result in the State driver’s employing agency rather than the State self-
insurance fund to pay for any losses. All documentation, such as proof of required class completion and 
insurance coverage, must be provided to the DAS Fleet Services Risk Manager (IAC 11-103.7). 
 
Vehicle Fun Facts  
According to InflationData.com, in 1918 gasoline averaged $.25 per gallon—adjusted for inflation that 
equals $4.70 today! 

 

DAS Fleet Services, 109 SE 13th St., Des Moines, Iowa 50319  
HOURS: Monday: 6:00 am - 4:30 pm • Tuesday - Friday: 7:00 am - 4:30 pm 
CONTACT: Customer Service: 515-281-3162 • After Hours: 515-725-2243 

Risk Management: das.risk@iowa.gov • Fleet Motor Pool: motorpool@iowa.gov • State of Iowa Drivers: SOIdrivers@iowa.gov 
For more information: https://das.iowa.gov/procurement/fleet-services 
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